BNL supports Department of Energy and Environmental Protection Agency programs to encourage federal,
state, and local agencies to purchase energy-efficient products, those that are the top 25% of the market
-------- in terms of efficient energy use. Specific efficiency levels are recommended by DOE, in coordination with
— ENERGY STAR labels and other programs. Technical information, including sources of energy-efficient

"""" product listings, is available to federal agencies, as well as state or local jurisdictions and other purchasers,
at the DOE/FEMP Website. For additional information on purchasing ENERGY STAR labeled products,
purchasing see http://www.energystar.gov/purchasing.
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